
 
TODDLER NEWSLETTER 

NOVEMBER 2024 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

        Where did October go and how did we get into the chilly weather of fall again?  A big 

thank you goes out to everyone for bringing snack money ☺ The kids really enjoyed their 

Halloween Party! Our next class party will be our Christmas Party with more details to come in 

next month’s newsletter. We will be holding our annual Mac and Cheese drive for the month 

of November. The class that brings in the most boxes of Mac & Cheese will earn a special treat.  

Congratulations to Jocelyn, our “Toddler of the Month” for November! ☺ Take time to check 

out his cool poster on our door with lots of neat facts.  

 Jocelyn is our new friend in the toddler room, please welcome her as you come in! 

Don’t forget that we are CLOSED on Nov 28th & 29th in observance of the Thanksgiving 

holiday weekend. We hope everyone has a safe & happy time with their families. We are 

thankful for the opportunity that you give us to be a special part of your child’s life. Please fill 

out the attached thanksgiving break attendance survey and return it to your child’s teacher.  We 

ask this to be completed for staffing purposes at the center.   

 

REMINDERS: 

* Please make sure that your child has seasonal clothes that fit in their boxes. 

* We are coming into the sick season. Please review the sick policy. 

* Always check your child toddler gram to see if they need supplies.  

*$2 is Due on the 1st of each month for morning snack money. Some parents like to pay for 

months in advance. You may do however works best for you. On months that we have a class 

party, we just ask for $1 extra to help pay for their goody bags. 

Thank you for all you do, 

 

Ms. Kenzie   Ms. Jessica  Ms. Kaylee 


